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Special Connection and Use of System Code (CUSC) Panel 

The Headline Report is produced after every Panel and aims to provide an overview of the key decisions 
made. Minutes for this meeting will be published separately.  

Workgroup Reports 

The following Workgroup Report was presented to the Panel: 

 

CMP427 ‘Update to the Transmission Connection Application Process for Onshore Applicants’ 

This modification proposes that a Letter of Authority (LoA) should be required for new Onshore 
Transmission Connection Applications. 

 

The Panel agreed that the Terms of Reference have been met and agreed for CMP427 to proceed to 
Code Administrator Consultation. The Code Administrator Consultation will be published on 12 
February 2024 and this will close on 16 February 2024.    

 

CMP427 documentation can be found here  

Other 

Jamie Webb provided an update on the CUSC Section 14 implementation and next steps 

Questions or feedback? 

 Panel Secretary: Milly Lewis, Code Administrator 

Panel Technical Secretary: Claire Goult, Code Administrator  

Email: cusc.team@nationalgrideso.com  
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